FOIL Request
 2 
LG
Lois Gallegos <owlmail@htva.net>
 
 
|
Today, 11:15 AM
Thank you anyway!  Lois
Sent from my iPad
Jeff Walker
 
 
|
Tue 1/8, 1:01 PM
Please See below. 

Thank you.

Sincerely,


Jeff

Jeffrey D. Walker
Village of Cayuga Heights  
836 Hanshaw Road
Ithaca, NY 14850
Office 607-257-1238 ext. 102
Fax 607-257-4910
Jeff Walker
 
 
|
Fri 1/4, 4:31 PM
Thank you Jackie!!

Have a great weekend.

J

Jeffrey D. Walker
Village of Cayuga Heights  
836 Hanshaw Road
Ithaca, NY 14850
Office 607-257-1238 ext. 102
Fax 607-257-4910
Jeff Walker
 
 
|
Fri 1/4, 4:30 PM
Good Afternoon Lois,

I am acknowledging receipt of your foil request for information on an incident which occurred on January 26, 2015.

Based on the information provided in you submitted FOIL request regarding an incident which occurred on January 26, 2015, there is no information present in the report completed by the Cayuga Heights Police Department.   
 
It is suggested that future requests related to TCAT matters be directly submitted to TCAT.

I will await your response before closing this FOIL Request.

Sincerely,

Jeff

 


Jeffrey D. Walker
Village of Cayuga Heights  
836 Hanshaw Road
Ithaca, NY 14850
Office 607-257-1238 ext. 102
Fax 607-257-4910
JC
Jaclyn D. Carr
 
 
|
Fri 1/4, 4:09 PM
Hi Jeff, after speaking with Chief Wright, the following (or some variation-I tend to get wordy with this stuff) can be included in your response to Mr. Werner-Gallegos:
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Based on the information provided in your recently submitted FOIL request regarding an incident which occurred on January 26, 2015, there is no information present in the report completed by the Cayuga Heights Police Department.   
 
It is suggested that any further requests related to TCAT matters be directly submitted to TCAT.
 
 
Thanks Jeff!
 
Jackie

